
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
 

 

Come One! Come All! 
 

Join us at the Village Players of Birmingham for an interactive Open 
House! On Saturday August 13, 2022 during the hours of 1pm-4pm the 

Village Players will be opening their doors to the public for an exciting day 
of behind the scenes theatre knowledge.  

 
 Workshops will be offered in the areas of Acting, Stage Combat, 

Choreography, Scenic Building, Costume Design and Technical Support. 
Workshops will be rotating every 30 minutes. If you have ever wanted an 
opportunity to see what it takes to put on a theatrical production- this is 

your chance!  
 

This event is one of many taking place at the Village Players of 
Birmingham in 2022-2023 as we celebrate their 100th Season! The 

playhouse is located at 34660 Woodward Ave, Birmingham, MI 48009.  
    


